NHS Foundation Trust

Eaton Road Liverpool L12 2AP

Telephone: 0151 228 4811 www.alderhey.nhs.uk

23rd November 2017

Ms. Alice Louise request-442734-4dc466eb@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms. Louise,

Further to your request for information received on 06/11/2017 and allocated reference number Fol-2017-3769 please find below our response to your question(s).

Questions and Responses

- 1. The name and email address of your current Chief Clinical Information Officer Peter Young, Peter.Young@alderhey.nhs.uk
- 2. The name and email address of your Current Director of Nursing or equivalent Pauline Brown, Pauline.Brown@alderhey.nhs.uk
- 3. The name and email address of your Clinical Director that is responsible for Gastroenterology and Endoscopy Urmi Das, Clinical lead, Urmi.Das@alderhey.nhs.uk
- 4. The name and email address of the Service Manager responsible for the Endoscopy department.

Helen Cibinda, Helen.Cibinda@alderhey.nhs.uk

If you have any queries about this response or wish to discuss your request further please contact the Information Governance team.

If you are unhappy with the response provided, you are entitled, under the Freedom of Information Act to request an internal review.

Yours sincerely,

Information Governance Team

Corporate Affairs

Re-use of information

The above information provided is Trust copyright. You may re-use this Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust copyright information in accordance with the Open Government Licence: http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/2/